Incompetence!
How can we re-elect a liberty Township fiscal officer who has absolutely no grasp of the financial requirements of the community. Mark Gerber has repeatedly tried to get the voter to raise their taxes excessively or needlessly with threatening the consequences of failure to pass a levy. He said that if the 6 mill, 42% increase fire levy would fail, the fire department would be 5.5 million dollars in the red by the end of 2015 (Township annual budget is only $12 million), “the loss would equate to losing about 18 staff members- almost an entire station”, and the fire station on Sawmill Road would have to close. All of these stated certain outcomes have proven to be false. Actually, the Township has a surplus. By definition, one could call this extortion. 
Not only has Mark had no concern of spending our tax dollars responsibly, he’s all for  tax increases. Mark Gerber introduced and promoted an increase that you now pay for your automobile license. He introduced and promoted a 2½% JEDZ income tax, and has proposed other tax / fee increases as well. Actually, there’s been no suggested tax / fee increase that has gone before the township trustees that Mark has been against. 
As fiscal officer, his duties only makes him responsible for telling the elected trustees how much money we have and keeping the meeting minutes. The function of forming needed levies and introducing fees are reserved for the Trustees and if that what Mark wants to do, he needs to run for Trustee, not Fiscal Officer. 
I know Nancy Danutte to be a successful business woman of strong integrity and she will dependably attend board meetings (Mark has missed 40% of meetings this last year), will take the minutes (All Fiscal Officers prior to Mark Gerber took the minutes, but Mark refuses to do so. The Township pays $17 / hr. for someone to take them.) and she will accurately keep the books. 

